
Mayor and Council of Whistler 
 
The short-term free parking at Whistler near the post office, pharmacy, liquor store, banks, 
coffee shops, and grocery store has far too short a free parking time, and the fine for going over 
by 1 minute is excessive and unaffordable by many using the basic services in that lot. 
 
If you are waiting in line for a prescription, getting a coffee, picking up a few groceries or mailing 
a package; you are unable to determine the exact amount of time you will be in the lot. 15 
minutes is not enough time. $70 is too much for going over the short amount of time you have 
set. 
 
As someone who owns property in Whistler and rents its out as well, I encourage you to revisit 
this timeframe and the fee. 
 
Barbara Coll 
31-4644 Blackcomb Way 
Whistler, BC 
 


